
 
The ISSC received the following information on July 16, 2021 
 
Washington State is in the process of conducting a recall of oyster shellstock harvested from the 
Samish Bay growing area in Skagit County, WA. All oyster shellstock harvested from 6/29/2021 
to today is being recalled due to 4 single source Vibrio parahaemolyticus illnesses occurring 
from the harvest date 6/29/2021. Washington State also has a number of lab confirmed 
multisource and lab pending illnesses implicating Samish Bay.  
 
Washington State is working to gather quantities of product affected and disposition of that 
product from harvesters in the area. Washington State is unsure of the other states impacted at 
this time. Washington State does know oysters were exported to Cambodia, China and the 
Philippines during this period.   
Washington State is waiting for distribution details.  
 
Should the ISSC receive additional information, you will be notified.  
 


